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Subject:   
Install 35 mph speed limit on Northview Road from Grandview Blvd., west three blocks to create a consistent 
speed of 35 mph on Northview Road, from Meadowbrook Road to Delafield Street, Northview Road is 35 mph for 
all places except this 3-block area. (There is no longer a school at Northview Road and Grandview Blvd.). 

 
Details:  
This item was brought forward by Ald. Rick Lemke in February of 2020.  This item was placed on hold until 
engineering staff completed the speed studies at various locations of Northview Road.  Staff has concluded the 
study and presented findings to Ald. Lemke for his review.  The study findings will be presented by staff at the 
September 14, 2020 Building and Grounds meeting.  There is potentially more than one solution to the speed 
zone inconsistency and speed management of the corridor of Northview Road from Meadowbrook Road to 
Delafield Street.  Ald. Lemke intends to be at the meeting and talk about his point of view and also hear from the 
Committee on their opinions.  The committee reviewed the options and voted to approve raising the speed limit 
on Northview Road as detailed in the subject and thus making a uniform speed limit from Meadowbrook Rd. to 
just west of Delafield Street. 
 
The Building and Grounds Committee voted unanimously to approve this item. 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None considered. 
 
Financial Remarks: 
If the committee approves a change to the posted speed limit, the range of costs for installing new signing will be 
between $300 to $600 depending on the extent of zone changes and would be covered by the 2020 Building and 
Grounds Sign Budget (3310.54140). 
 
Executive Action: 
If approved by Council, the resolution for approving the installation of these signs will need to be executed by the 
Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting.      

Committee Recommendation: 
The Building and Grounds Committee approved this item at their September 14, 2020, meeting.  This item will 
appear under the Consent Agenda for the October 6, 2020, Council meeting. 
 

 


